
With some bitter days 
here before Christmas 
we remember those 
who need food for 
life-saving warmth. 
CHANGE HUNGER 

by dropping your 
change in the plate!

Contact Information for our Pastors 
Pastor Michael (Monday Sabbath) Cell 773.484.5490 
Pastor Jessica (Friday Sabbath)  Cell 773.802.2036 
 During office hours, please use the church phone number. 

We are a congregation of the Presbyterian Church (USA), 
serving locally through the Presbytery of Chicago.  

We are an inclusive community of faith.  
As a member of More Light Presbyterians and the Chicago 

Coalition of Welcoming Churches, we invite all persons into our 
Christian worship and ministry.

So that all experience 
worship more fully, thank 
you for silencing your cell 

phones before  
the service begins. Thanks!

Northminster 
Hosting Community 

Conversations 
Tuesday, 

January 10th 
7:30-9:30 p.m. 

Northminster and the 
Chicago Presbytery are 

hosting fellow 
Presbyterians, people of 

other traditions and 
community partners as 

we together dig into 
what it would look like 

to “live love in our 
community.”   

These conversations are 
both part of a Presbytery 
initiative and part of our 

ongoing effort to 
deepen relationships 

with partners in ministry 
and community service.  
If you are interested in 
participating, contact 
Pastor Michael, Greg 
Boyer or Nancy Kim-

Phillips!

Advent/Christmas 2016 
at 

Northminster
 

Caroling at Presbyterian Homes: 
Dec. 18th @ 12:15 p.m.

Longest Night Service: Dec. 22nd @ 7:00 p.m.
Christmas Eve Services : 
4:00 p.m. Family Service

and 
9:00 p.m. Lessons and Carols Service

Christmas Morning Worship:
9:30 a.m. Pajamas welcome! 
No nursery or Sunday School

Epiphany Worship:
January 1st @ 9:30 a.m. 

Nursery open, no Sunday School

Let’s Go Caroling at Presbyterian Homes! 
ALL are invited to join in the fun of the Annual Deacons' 

Caroling event at Westminster Place TODAY!.  We are 
meeting in the Murdough Pavilion on first floor of McGaw at 
12:15 p.m. and caroling around the campus (indoors) from  

12:30 to 2 p.m.  
Help us bring Joy to the World of Westminster Place!


